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Southeast Island School District Vision, Mission, and Goals

Vision: Students are equipped to realize their dreams and aspirations.

Mission: Together we will foster students skills to achieve their goals and adapt
to an ever-changing world.

Goals:

Prepare students for post secondary life.
● Our students will continue to explore and learn skills that will benefit them in post

Secondary life.
● Students have helped deliver mail every week from the Eyak to the post office.
● Students have had the opportunity to compete in the National Archery

Tournament.
● The MS/HS students have been building a model home in their Architectural

Model class this semester
● The MS/HS has completed building the 1st 8-foot wall for our maintenance man,

Bud Durdle’s shop/storage building.

Provide sufficient/effective staff support
● I am proud to be working with Sarah Patrick and Molly Kimzey.
● We are still looking for a para for Kindergarten and a food service person.
● I am PROUD to say that Cyndi Saffold is volunteering at Port Alexander School.

Improve communication district and community wide
● The Port Alexander School ASC has created a Facebook page and email

address to post events and spread the word about the amazing things that will be
going on in our school.

● The Community Art show was held on May 9, 2021. The students displayed
artwork from last year (Covid cancelled) and this year. Paul Young won with his
wooden tables. Bud Durdle won the People’s Choice with his quilt the community
made him after the fire.

● Students have completed the PEAKS, i-Ready and MAPs test.
● Kindergarten Graduation & 8th grade Promotion will be held May 27th at noon

followed by a BBQ potluck. The community is invited.



Increase visibility to share lifestyle and increase enrollment
● The Port Alexander ASC held the May meeting on May 5th.
● The ASC has been providing healthy snacks again this year for the students.
● The magnet school is reaching potential students throughout the US.

Educationally Yours,

Sharlet Collins


